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Dear Parents,

Greetings from Swarnim International School!

We are pleased to announce that the Annual Day of Swarnim International School
will be held on 13.10.23 in the school ground.

Your child will be participating in the Annual Day Program.

We request you to kindly send Rs 900/- in an envelope mentioning their name,
class and section, for their costume and make up.

We look forward to your wholehearted support to make this day a grand success.
With warm regards,

Rumjhumi Biswas
Principal



